
M  STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

February 24, 1987

Mr. John Fleming
Chief, Environmental Compliance
AVCO Lyooming Textron
550 South Main Street
Stratford, CT 06497

Dear Mr. Fleming:

Enclosed is a copy of the Army Corps of Engineers' letter we discussed
yesterday.

As agreed, I will not respond to correct misconceptions expressed in the
first two paragraphs. While the groundwater monitoring upgrade required by
Order HM-35B will indeed address some closure plan deficiencies a separate
closure plan Notice of Deficiency is to be issued shortly.

If you have further questions, please contact me at 566-1848.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Feathers

Sanitary Engineer
Hazardous Waste Materials Section
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